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The Digitizing GOHS's Women's History Collection remains in progress. GOHS applied for a 
second-round of funding through SCRLC to complete the project and compensate for 
unforeseen changes in project management and equipment purchases.  
 
Consultant Christina Milliman assessed GOHS’ archival collections chosen for digitization and 
delivered her review of the collection(s) and recommendations for digitization equipment. 
GOHS purchased our digitization equipment in the fall of 2021.  
 
To date, approximately 200 hours of digitization work on the Women’s History Collection has 
been completed. GOHS anticipates completing the digitization work for this project with our 
second round of funding, granted in 2022. The materials digitized so far have been uploaded to 
the NYS Heritage database.  
 
GOHS thanks SCRLC for support for this project and looks forward to the next round of 
digitization of our Women’s History Collection.  
 
 


